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MONDAY, OCTOBER 10, 1988 CONTINUED 

FO4a39S FEDERAL EXFRESS CORP SUPPLIES 11.00 
FO4396 SIDWELL, EEN SUPPLIES 10,00 

DA-BOGUS CHECK FROGRAM 
904373 ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES | REIMBURSEMENT 215.99 
904432 DATCC PAYROLL 1,931.39 
904433 DATCC PAYROLL «9, 809.66 

DA-DRUG ENFORCEMENT FUND 
902480 DOUBLETREE HOTEL RESERVATIONS 4,343.50 
904475 DATCC PAYROLL 291.70 
(THE ABOVE CLAIMS MAY RE SEEN IN THE OFFICE OF THE COUNTY CLERK) 

(Agenda of meeting was posted in the Courthouse Administration Lobby at 10:45 a.m., 
on Tuesday, October 11, 1988) 

MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 13, 1988 

The Board of County Commissioners met at the hour of 9:00 a.m., with the 

following members present: John Selph, Chairman Pro-tem; Melvin C. Rice, Member. 

Members absent: Lewis Harris, Chairman. Others present: Clayton Edwards; Melody 

Bishop; Leroy Jones; John Cantrell; Joan Hastings; Dick Blakeley; Keith Hamilton; 

Mack Bettis; Jack Gordon; Wayne Green. 

John Selph, Chairman Pro-tem, rpesiding, called the meeting to order at 

9:00 a.m., and the following business was transacted: 

Fred Swenson, General Manager of U.S. Recycling Industries, proposed a com- 

prehensive recycling program to separate the plastic, aluminum cans, waste paper, 

computer paper, and glass containers from county government trash. Selph directed 

Edwards to review the program and bring a recommendation to the Budget Board. 

Jones was present to discuss his memo of August 22, 1988, regarding the 

request from First Title § Mortgage Services, Inc., to provide a computer link 

with the Assessor's and treasurer's offices in order to obtain the necessary 

information to coordinate real estate closings. Selph stated there are a number 

of potential users. Selph directed Jones to work with all people involved and 

develop an agreement to be brought back to the board as soon as possible. All 

elected officials concerned are in agreement. 

Gordon and Bettis were present to discuss Gordon's memo of October 13, 1988, 

regarding CAMA update. Gordon stated they are nearing completion of the second 

year of the five year revaluation cycle. As of. January 1, 1988, all agricultural 

properties were revalued and placed on the assessment roll. Overall, they are on 

schedule to complete the fifth revaluation by January 1, 1992. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 a.m. 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

ATTEST: 

tp Top loom, &,) 
Joan Hastings, County Clerk 

(DETAILS ABOVE AVAILABLE IN THE OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY 
COMMISSIONERS) 


